
Smith, Lance (UTC)

From: Julio Mendoza <rainiermove@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 11:06 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center; julio_mendozal8@yahoo.com

Subject: Request hearing for application rejection.

Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

30th November 2015

Dear Mr. King

The reason for this letter is to hopefully obtain a hearing in regards to Docket TV-152101. My name is Julio
Soto Mendoza and I am currently the sole owner of Rainier Moving Company. In the month of October I
received a letter from the UTC in regards to not having the proper house hold goods moving permit. Once
notified of the necessity of this permit I limited the options of our services and followed through with
everything to the best of my knowledge to do what needed to be done to fully legitimize. the state of my
business. After properly obtaining all the requirements to file the application to the UTC to the best of my
knowledge I waited for the Commissions response. On November 27th I received a letter from the UTC stating
their intent to not grant me the opportunity to obtain a house holds goods moving permit. The reason stated for
this was due to my criminal history. While I see and understands the UTC stance I would like nothing more
than an opportunity to describe the nature of those crimes as well as the steps I have taken to rehabilitate the
poor decision I once made and have worked non stop to create a better way of living not just for me but for my
family. While I understand that not all applicants are granted the permit. I can assure you that I am doing double
what needs to be done and working around the clock to take full advantage of all the lessons I have learned.
Thank you and your staff for taking the time to read the my application and I hope you can find it in your
schedule to hear my case out and hopefully just be given an opportunity to show the potential of Rainier
Moving Company LLC but most importantly my potential.

Sincerely,

Julio Soto Mendoza


